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Senator Dembrow and committee,

I do not support this because | believe it will be a small business killer. | also can not
support this cost increase and or tax with an emergency clause on it. Legislation of this
magnitude should be referred to the voters. On a side note the emergency clause is totally
abused. Nothing about this proposed legislation is an emergency and if approved should
not circumvent the citizens right to try and refer it to the voters.

Thanks for your time and Have a Great Day!
Mike Reynolds
Sweet Home, OR



